Dear School Board #363 and Mr. Tammi

This letter is to inform you that this will be my last year as the Indus Principal. | would like to thank you for
the opportunity to be the Indus Principal for the last 6 years. WE have an amazing staff who loves their
students.

| hope | brought some hope and positive guidance to our little school on the River. Again, Thank you and |
wish the best to our school board, administration, staff, and students in #363.

Respectfully yours and God Bless you all!

Laurie A. Bitter

Indus Magnet School 2021-2022
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